
Upcoming Events 
 

May 2 – Dino Adventure – 2nd Grade 
May 6-9 Teacher Appreciation Week! 
May  9 – 5th Grade to Lake Selmac 
May 15 – Life Skills K-2/Crossing Bridges 
May 16 – Life skills 3-5/Crossing Bridges 
May 22 -  3rd grade to Wildlife Safari 
May 23 – PTA Carnival Night – 5:00pm 
May 27 – Memorial Day – NO SCHOOL 
May 28 – Senior Class Visit 
May 28-May 30th – Spirit Week!! 
May 30 – Kindergarten to fire Station 
May 30 – Character Trait Assembly 1:15pm 
 

JUNE Events 
 

June 3 – 4th Grade to Oregon Caves 
June 3 – 2nd Grade to Pacifica 
June 3 – 5th Grade to Fleming 
June 5 – LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
    5th Grade on Jetboat excursion 

 
SPIRIT WEEK 

May 28-30 
 

Tuesday – Pajama Day 
Wednesday – Favorite 

Music Era 
Thursday – Wacky Outfits 
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May’s Character Trait  
Focus Is Honesty and 
Integrity! 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER NO STUDENT DROP OFF BEFORE 7:00AM 

310 San Francisco Street, Grants Pass, OR 97526 
Office Hours: 7:00am-3:15pm ~ 541.479.6433 

mz.3riverssd.org 
 



About our Principal….. 
 
We have amazing Principals at TRSD! But we are especially fond of our own, Renee Hults. Over 
this school year she has allowed her office chair to be "stolen" by various students who 
received an award during our character trait assemblies. These students receive a certificate 
for their outstanding behavior or perfect attendance then get to "spin the wheel" to reveal 
their prize. This activity of “stealing the principal’s chair for the day” has been the most highly 
coveted prize with over 50 participants. Principal Hults has had to offer up her executive style 
chair AND her pretty pink chair! It's a rough life when you have to STAND at your desk all 
day!! We appreciate this lady so much. Her fun-loving personality, care and concern for our 
school,  students and staff alike, shines through all she does! 
 
Happy National Principal Appreciation Day to ALL of our amazing Principals throughout the 
District! 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank you Principal Hults for all you do for our school, We 

appreciate you! 
 


